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2nd Sunday of Lent 

February 28, 2021 

 

 

Online and TV Opportunities for the Daily and 

Sunday Mass: 

• Sacred Heart Cathedral, PG Facebook  

• Annunciation Parish Prince Rupert Facebook 

• Sacred Heart, Terrace  YouTube Channel 

• Daily Mass with Bishop Robert Barron 

• Mass – Warming Faithful Hearts 

• Christ Our Saviour, PG Facebook 

• St. Mary’s, PG Youtube Channel  

• St. Joseph’s Parish, Smithers Facebook 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

• Feb 26 - Lenten Noon hour 

Reflections 

• Feb 26-28 - Marriage 

Encounter Weekend  

• March 6 - Online Vocation 

Live-In 

• March 10 – Ideological 

Infiltratration Online Webinar 

February 24, 2021 

When Applicable - please ensure that the following items are in your bulletin 

and/or are also announced. 

This will ensure that the same information is being heard across the diocese. Thank you 

“This is my Son, the Beloved; 

listen to him.” 

Mark 9:2-10 

For those with cable or optic TV please check with 

your provider for the following or go directly to: 

• Salt & Light 

• Vision TV 

• EWTN TV 

Attachments 

▪ All Faithful - Request to PHO for 

Reconsideration 

▪ Advokate Job Opportunity 

▪ Job Posting: CISPG Teaching 

Vacancies 

▪ Job Posting: Diocese of Whitehorse 

 

  

 

https://www.facebook.com/cathedraldpg/?__tn__=kC-R&eid=ARBxzqseS2j6IlMOBHBQOUYig0uRHQ6u4rFdszWCtWHLGgcEkzIiPhHLfwS-8yljBgxzuF5LvUCLaIh6&hc_ref=ARSCTlP0olakAsgI6CYt2S2duGiVxNrPAzLDUhTkFa9vnYojj7e2NsDhcNo-JEo3iss&fref=nf&__xts__%5b0%5d=68.ARCNixPU_easSZXAOCIZW1e6zA3H0S2pqpRy6xkQa1NtJ1ZWqddwEmxZ3mC-Lx5puZkf3urigWMSaZ8FtcRsvAgTNOm8PNNHALmAvxE6gtLBr3TylnIpjKWfjWN3WxzS2kMx2JpRX3Xf9iAecpKSU2QbA6bVkgxi7VkWqY7hbCXbEKn9vx5-QUJNDJX_IDjUhC9RDVBbgQ10PN-qQ0tj_fX57s8SD4Nvsyhw11r8b3ZeG5zoZ-jONs_6GgqQWkM0gamzvhU3HZnmOT9kNoEaLoZcZ8dkyIiwMfRbe_rR7-bawYIZ4KD07Ji85Xd3XBbWEu_LcQiUKPI5WSwN05CXXghEG1-s5GH3oUK5TQ
https://www.facebook.com/stjisephpr/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCr4C3y50Zf4-o4-B9pZav_Q
http://www.wordonfire.org/daily-mass/
https://b-m.facebook.com/Christ-Our-Saviour-Parish-171376979878573/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZoWF8s9hhxFNj7vCMUt47Q
https://www.facebook.com/St-Joseph-Catholic-Church-Smithers-101406618235710/live_videos/?ref=page_internal
https://saltandlighttv.org/schedule/
https://www.visiontv.ca/shows/daily-mass/
https://www.ewtn.com/tv


 

 

PAGE 2 
WEDNESDAY WEEKLY 

FEBRUARY 24, 2021 

We invite you to (Seminary of Christ the) King's Gambit, our first-ever online Vocation Live-In on 

Saturday, March 6 on Zoom.  

 

This event is an opportunity for young men to meet other guys (age 17-35) searching for God’s will. 

There will be an ice-breaker, a talk on vocation discernment, seminarian's vocation story, a tour of 

the seminary and campus, Q&A with seminarians, and a community Evening Prayer.  

 

Register online at rebrand.ly/kingsgambit 

 

 

David Mulroney spent 32 years in the Canadian foreign service as Canada’s ambassador to the People’s Republic of China. 

He also served as Associate Deputy Minister of Foreign Affairs, as the Prime Minister's Personal Representative to the G8 

Summit, and as Deputy Minister of the Afghanistan Task Force. 

Later, he served from 2015-2018 as President and Vice-Chancellor of the University of St. Michael’s College at the University 

of Toronto. 

Mr. Mulroney is a Distinguished Senior Fellow at the University of Toronto's Munk School of Global Affairs. He represents the 

Archdiocese of Toronto on the board of Toronto’s Catholic hospital network. 

He is going to discuss the emerging ideologies of the “new-colonialism” and how they have affected both the diplomatic 

corps as well as academia.  

Mr. Mulroney is not afraid to tell the truth about the infiltration into our most important institutions of ideas that are inimical 

to the well being of society. 

Come and hear his fascinating story on Wednesday, March 10 at 7:00PM EST. 

We would to share with you the letter from Archbishop Miller concerning the provincial restrictions 

on religious services to PHO for reconsideration, please refer to the attachment.  

  

 

(Seminary of Christ the) King's Gambit  

Online Vocation Live-In 

LifeCanada Presents David Mulroney 

Lenten Noon Hour Gospel Reflections >> Now on Zoom! 
The Sisters of St. Joseph will host a Lenten Noon hour Reflections on Zoom. Sessions will be on Fridays 

from Noon until 1:00 PM during the season of Lent. Sessions will start 19th February after Ash 

Wednesday and will continue until 26th March just before Palm Sunday.  

Pre-registration by e-mail is necessary for weekly links and passwords to the meeting. Please e-mail 

stmarys.parish@shawcable.com to register.  

Come and journey with us as we walk in the steps of Jesus. 

 

 

Letter to the Provincial Health from the Archdiocese of Vancover  

http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwNzTESgyAQQNHTSMmwC0goKDQx95AVlETBEZrcPs785lV_cQYkGsWSQ4EgUFiUoLTlwNGOz_H1mEQ_TL2asFMi7oW-ubTAqRxsc6ACEnkZKUajdQ8egRRawgjGaGC721o7Ozl0-L67gr_mvPD9d-Ob8lrX-fCpscvVT8g15HtyrksqFGrgnjjNfyNiMGg
mailto:stmarys.parish@shawcable.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_DQlM4SKzQ7GX0R_aHk2abw
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We invite you to log onto the new Lent 2021 webpage at www.ewtn.com/lent . 

On this site you will find a variety of resources including a comprehensive look 

at the Church’s teaching about Lent, daily readings and reflections, special 

Lenten programming, popular devotions, video-on-demand and much more!     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Employment Opportunities 

 

1. Advokate: seeking a Fundraising and Communications Manager* 

 

2. Catholic Independent Schools - Prince George: 11 Full-time teaching 

vacancies in Beautiful BC*  
 

3. Diocese of Whitehorse is seeking for Catholic School Principal* 

 

*Please refer to the attached job postings for details 

 

Shepherd’s Corner Needs You 
Shepherd’s Corner is a ministry and outreach of the Diocese.  Our purpose is to 

be a Christ-like presence in the downtown amongst homeless and street people.  

On account of Covid 19, we are unable to invite people inside.  However, we are 

still able to provide services of drinks, snacks, clothing (when available) along with 

the warmth and presence of Jesus. We are open Monday to Friday from 10:00 

A.M. to noon.    

As Catholics, Shepherd’s Corner allows us an opportunity to do as Jesus asked in 

Matthew 25: 35 & 40.  Many cannot be directly involved in Shepherd’s Corner.  

However, you can be an important participant in our ministry by making 

donations of: snacks (such as baked goods and treats purchased from the store 

- Dad’s Cookies are always popular); styr0foam or paper cups; sugar and cream; 

coffee; tea; toiletries; and clothing (gloves/mittens, toques, scarves, socks and 

coats are in great need at this time of year).  As always, cash donations are 

welcome. Please consider supporting us.  If you wish to help,  please contact  

Sister Marife Macalam at mmacalam@pgdiocese.ca or (778) 675-6547 or Peter 

Ranson at p-ranson@shaw.ca or (250) 552-8980. 

 

Mental health resources for Catholics come at the right time 

Useful Resources 

New EWTN Lent 2021 Webpage 

http://www.ewtn.com/lent
mailto:mmacalam@pgdiocese.ca
mailto:p-ranson@shaw.ca
https://bccatholic.ca/news/catholic-van/mental-health-resources-for-catholics-come-at-the-right-time
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NET Food Donation Invite – Diocesan Wide 

This invite is for all parishioners and community members who have one of the eight Catholic Schools 

(CISPG) located in your community!  

 

The National Evangelization Team (NET) – a team of seven Catholic young adults who have given this year of 

their lives to spread the Gospel to young people in our Diocese – are residing at the Domano Renewal Centre, 

located in Prince George. They are providing ministry to the 8 Diocesan Schools: in- person ministry in Prince 

George by invitation, and online ministry to the other five schools located across the Diocese. We are hopeful 

the NET Team can begin in-person ministry to the remaining five schools, when God willing, restrictions begin 

to lift in the Spring.  

Under "normal" circumstances, the seven-member NET Team would be billeted in homestays and have meals 

provided by host families. Due to COVID, they have made the Domano Renewal Centre their home-base, 

yet are still in need of food. Here are some different ways you can give: 

 

• Homecooked meals: These meals, which can be frozen and then re-heated, can be any size, 

amounts can range from feeding 2 team members, or all 7 and anywhere in between. Meals can 

be lasagna, cabbage rolls, casseroles, shepherd’s pie or your favorite family dish!) 

• Groceries: Such as bread, milk, rice, frozen meat, frozen veggies, or dried/canned foods. 

• Gift-cards: To grocery stores such as Walmart, Costco and Superstore, as well as fast foods 

restaurants such as Subway, A&W, McDonalds, Pizza places etc. These donations can be for any 

dollar amount. 

 

Those located in, and those who are visiting or passing through Prince George, can drop off these donations 

with Lisa or Laurie at the Pastoral Centre from Monday to Friday, 9am-4:30pm.  

 

Those from outlying areas of the Diocese can mail monetary help to the Diocesan office at the following 

address: 

NET - c/o CISPG                                                                                                                                                      

6500 Southridge Ave.                                                                                                                                         

Prince George, BC   V2N 5P9 

 

The Diocesan Finance office will issue 2021 donation tax receipts for any monetary donations made to this 

cause so please be sure to include your contact information (such as name, email address, phone number, 

and mailing address) and the receipt, so accurate tax donation receipts can be issued. This also includes any 

cash or cheques that may be given. We are also accepting e-transfers: Contact Lisa at 

lvfarrell@pgdiocese.bc.ca or 250-964-4424 (EXT 2109) for more information on how you can give this way.  

 

Your generosity is much appreciated! And thank you so much to all those who have already given so 

generously. Our Diocese is blessed to have this NET Team, and they are so edified and blessed by your 

generosity! 

 
Want to share news in the Wednesday 

Weekly?  

Email reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca  by NOON 

on Tuesday.  
Late entries will be published in the following week’s 

edition. Please send in Word format. 

To receive all diocesan news directly in your inbox or on your phone 

email reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca   “pgd”  514-900-0130 to join 

Flocknote. This is an email and text messaging tool created for churches, 

ministries, teams and other community organizations. It helps to 

communicate with the people by sending a simple text message. Please 

join us in keeping up with all the diocesan news. 

Stay Connected with the Young Adult Community of the PG Diocese! 

Stay connected with all things young adult across the Diocese by joining the 

Catholic Young Adults – Diocese of Prince George, BC Facebook Group! Click 

the link below to join and keep updated on all that’s going on! Catholic 

Young Adults – Diocese of Prince George, BC: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/453972271386325 

Young Adults 

mailto:lvfarrell@pgdiocese.bc.ca
mailto:reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca
mailto:reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca
https://www.facebook.com/groups/453972271386325

